commentletters

From: Art Thomas <athomas94065@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 3:03 PM

To: commentletters

Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)."



Hello,

I am writing this letter in regard to the already too low water conservation already in place.

My property and land has been devastated by the water reduction we've had to do already. At this time I do not believe the state has any funding in place to repair damage from the drought. We, the customers are left to pay for the damage on top of higher water rates.

The state of California and its political leaders are to blame for not having planned for adequate water supplies knowing that California is a Mediterranean type of climate .

With all the current rain and snow I believe we should still try to conserve but no more than a 30% reduction.

Thank you and if you'd like to send me funds to replace my lawn and plants that have died I'd be more than happy to accept.

Art Thomas,

Granite Bay CA

Sent from Mail for Windows 10